
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 23, 2025 

 
The Honorable Tom Cole 
Chairman 
House Appropriations Committee 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Municipality of Isabela "Agri-Business Innovation Center" in 
Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Municipality of Isabela 
located at 75 Calle Manuel Corchado Juarb Isabela, Puerto Rico 00662. This project will fund 
and transform a closed public school into an Agri-Business Innovation Center that will support 
15 new agri-businesses, create new jobs, and revitalize the local economy. 
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will support 15 new agri-
businesses, create new jobs, and revitalize the local economy. The project has a federal nexus 
because the funding provided is consistent with purposes authorized in 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(4).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Pablo José Hernández 
Member of Congress 


